
English 
We will be focusing our English lessons on two books this half term. “The Rhythm of 
the Rain”, followed by “The Bear and the Piano”. We will be reading and writing a range 
of poems, and letters while continuing to develop grammar, phonics and spellings.  

Maths 

In maths, we are now focusing on Measurement. This includes; length, mass, volume, 
money and time. If possible, please try to practice counting money and telling the 
time at home. We will also be continuing to develop fluency in the 3, 4 and 8 times 
tables.  

Topic 
We are learning about Rivers and Natural disasters. We will be exploring different 
rivers around the world and what makes them special.  

Art 
This half term our Art is linked to our river topic. We will be weaving panels using  
water as our inspiration.   

RE 
We will be studying festivals in Islamic and Judaism, and learning more about these 
religions.   

PSHE We are thinking about dreams and goals.  

Science 
In Science, our topic this half term is Forces. We will be investigating different kinds 
of force and how they can be changed to impact other things. 

Reminders 

Please make sure all clothing is named.  Children 
should be wearing a white shirt, green school 

jumper, black trousers or skirts, tie and proper 
black school shoes. 

All children must have fruit or vegetables for 
snack, and a named water bottle.  

Homework: 

Reading - Children must read  every evening and have 
their reading diary signed. We expect the children to 
read to an adult and not on their own! House points 

will be given weekly for regular reading. 

Timestables – All children should now know their 2,5,10. 
Many are also learning the 3, 4 and 8.  All children have 

their Timestables Rockstars Login, to use daily at 
home. Teachers are able to see who has been       

regularly practising, and give house points. 

Spellings – Spelling lists are sent home each Monday. 
Please practise these as much as possible.  

Welcome to Year 3! 
A warm welcome back from  
Miss Barette and Miss Laing 

P.E. Days 
3L 
Tuesdays 
Fridays 

3B 
Mondays 
Wednesdays 

If you need to contact us for any reason, please 
email us directly. 

m.barette@rb.sch.je a.laing@rb.sch.je 


